
From: Puco ContactOPSB
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment for 21-0277
Date: Thursday, September 9, 2021 7:33:30 AM

From: jeff overmyer
Sent: Wednesday, September 8, 2021 6:15 PM
Subject: Border Basin solar
 
I have attached pictures of my front porch view, you can see the towers. Also you will see a layout of my
home with sub station  across the road along with picture of a solar sub station with last but not least
water from flooding on township road 238 and around the tower. We have been in Hancock county for
over 18 years and just moved out to the country in last 3 yrs for peace and quiet with a view , doing
many things to add value to our home and property. All of it to be wiped out by the Border basin project.
When you are deciding the future of this project think about if you were a home buyer or a home owner
would you want to live across the street from a farmers field or a sub station that could disturb your life
with lights ,noise, more flooding and traffic. Sb52 should let us decide our fate.  
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